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May 4th:  Club Meeting
Discriminating Tastes Contest

May 10th:  Mini-Social
El Mexicano Restaurante

May 27th:  PIG  ROAST!!!
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Ted's Corner

The meeting at the Piedmont Club was, as always, great food, great company
and just a wonderful time.  Racing awards were presented and the official changing of
the guard took place.  Thanks to Joy for leading us through a great year and into the
new millennium.  Special thanks to the racing team for their excellent performance
despite the limited number of racers.  Keep in mind that the next racing season is not
all that far away and that the club needs as many racers as possible.

Now that the new club 2000-2001 year is in full swing, the board is busy
providing a number of new and unusual events that you can all participate in.  We are
planning a Roan Mountain fall trip with hiking and golf, and are looking at a train
excursion into the mountains starting at Dillsboro, NC (also being planned for the
fall), maybe a boat trip on Lake Lure, another play at Flat Rock and many other
events. The ski trip for next year is one of our most popular places, Aspen.  Start
saving for this trip.  It will be a great one.  As in the past mini-socials to your favorite
places and other special activities are in the works.  Keep you eyes on the newsletters
to get the latest info.

  Spring is here and the ski season is over.  The Crescent spring beach trip is
this weekend (April 27th to April 30th) and possibly we can come back with a few
good ideas. I am anxious to talk to some of the other club's members to see where
their pains and gains are.

We had a great murder mystery party at the Bobo's. The steaks were great. If
you have not attended one of these mystery parties you really need to do so.  They are
lot's of fun and you will be guaranteed to shed a few tears laughing.

One area that needs attention is membership.  Our membership has declined
over the last few years, as have the memberships of several of the ski clubs.  Some are
even talking about disbanding their clubs.  Please make an attempt to communicate to
your friends about all the activities that we enjoy and participate in.  Make an active
effort to recruit new members so that we can continue to enjoy the benefits and social
interaction that has made this club such a joy to be a part of.

Enough pontificating for now.  Have a great month.  See you at the meeting
and join us at Corona's next month.

Ted
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Annual Pig Roast Alert

Date: Saturday May 27, 2000
Time: 3:00 PM until
Place: Lake Bowen  (of course)

280 Bertha Burns Rd.
Ted & Conni's

Tickets: $10.00 - Available from any Board Member

That's right, this year we're beginning the season with the biggest blast of the
summer.  Bring your friends and family and show them what $10.00 can buy.  This
always includes all your food, beer, wine and soft drinks.  And we don't charge extra for
all the fun.  So make your plans now to attend and buy your tickets in advance so that we
can get a head count.  We don't want to run out of food.

If you're interested in the "set up Party" on Friday night or the brunch on Sunday,
volunteers are needed, so please call me.  And let's see some new faces this year!

Please don't park in or in front of the neighbors' driveways.  It's hard for them to
lift their cars over yours.

Phone: 592-3405

Conni
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VIVA  MEXICO
Welcome to another year of mini-socials.  There are lots of new restaurants we

have never tried, and several favorites we may visit again.

Let’s start off with a trip south of the border.
WEDNESDAY, MAY 10 - 6:30 PM

EL MEXICANO RESTAURANTE
3720 Boiling Springs Road

(Bi-Lo Plaza, near the new Wal-Mart)

Come try some Mexican favorites and beverages.  Sign up sheet will be available
at May club meeting.  Remember signing up ahead of time gives the restaurant
an opportunity to serve us better.  If you decide to go and do not sign up please

call me at 814-5372 or e-mail at KimballA@msn.com

Living la vida loca !

Senorita Alison

June’s social will be Wednesday, June 7
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How about a little help ?

If you're not a board member you may not be enjoying enough fun.  Unfortunately
board members make up 97% of our volunteers in this club.  Volunteering is your way of
supporting our club and also getting to know other members in a smaller setting.  If you
don't understand how the club operates or you're fairly new into the club I welcome you
to volunteer for any event.  Of course Pig Roast volunteers are always needed.  If you
have a special interest you would like to volunteer for, please let me know.  I'll make sure
you get used and appreciated.  Thanks.

Phone: 592-3405

Conni
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APPRECIATION & APOLOGIES

I would like to thank all of you that expressed your
concern for the recent loss of my father.  Please know your
thoughts and acts of kindness were greatly appreciated.

Also, to those of you I disturbed while I was talking at
the recent special event held at the Bobo’s home, I

sincerely apologize.

Conni Harrell
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Tent for Rent ???

For Rent: A portable shelter consisting of an oh so fashionable metallic silver
flexible covering.  This covering is supported by; not 2, not 4 but 6 vertical circular
shaped galvanized rods in a coordinating silver white color.  Each rod is secured to the
surface of the earth with a lovely red shade of synthetic material affixed to a rigorous
form of iron implanted into the upper stratum of the third rock from the sun.

The comparative magnitude of the aforementioned portable shelter exists to be 18
by 20 measurable English feet.  This sheltering will shield your assemblage from general
atmospheric conditions.  It may be employed for any number of logical (or illogical)
operations, i.e.: Consuming nourishment or libations to one's body, protecting one's
epidermis from the self-illuminating orb that gives heat and light to the solar system, or to
shield existing inhabitants or material from moisture precipitating from the atmosphere.

The shelter is available to every part of the Ski and Outing Club
membership for a financial commitment of not 50, not 40, not even 30, but only 25
dollars in US currency.

More knowledge on this security shelter is attainable through any member
maintaining a state of being on the board or by manipulating the digits of your hand to a
communication device that connects one human beings speech to another.

Call me!
592-3405

Conni



SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2000-2001
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
VICE PRESIDENT DEL HAYNES 592-0047
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047
SECRETARY CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PAT PARKER 585-5585 433-2460
PUBLICITY MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3140
FUNDRAISING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS BARBARA ROGERS 578-0618
SOCIAL ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5900
DAY TRIPS JOY BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT CAROL McCALL 828-859-5500
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618 848-6514
RACING MARK McCALL 828-859-5500 828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051
SPECIAL EVENTS CONNI HARRELL 592-3405

HERB LINDSAY 576-0322

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


